
 

 

 

Katahdin Trust Donates $20,000 to Support The Town of Madawaska’s 
Bicentennial Park Project 

HOULTON, Maine (August 20, 2025) – Katahdin Trust Company, a proud partner in the 
Northern Maine community, is pleased to announce a $20,000 donation to the Town of Madawaska 
in support of its new Bicentennial Park initiative. This significant contribution underscores 
Katahdin Trust’s continued commitment to investing in 
the surrounding towns it serves and enriching the lives 
of local residents. 

The Bicentennial Park, a signature component of 
Madawaska’s revitalization efforts, is being developed 
as a vibrant public space honoring the towns rich 
heritage while creating new opportunities for 
community connection, recreation, and celebration.  

“Supporting projects that strengthen our area and bring 
people together is at the heart of our mission,” said 
Craig Staples, Vice President, Commercial and 
Municipal Services Officer. “We’re excited to play a 
part in bringing this transformative project to life for 
Madawaska.” 

Construction on the park is set to begin later this 
summer, with key features including green gathering 
areas, walking paths, interpretive signage, and spaces for cultural events and town celebrations. 

About Katahdin Trust 

Founded in 1918, Katahdin Trust is a community bank based in Houlton, Maine with more than 
$1.08 billion in assets and nearly 180 employees. The Bank offers financial services to individuals 
and businesses from 16 bank branch locations throughout northern Maine and the greater Bangor 
and Portland regions with a suite of digital and online banking solutions. Katahdin Trust is 
designated as a 2024 Best Places to Work in Maine, and a 2025 Best Place for Working Parents®. 
The parent company of Katahdin Trust, Katahdin Bankshares Corp, common stock is quoted on 
the OTC Markets (OTCQX) under the symbol KTHN. Learn more about the Bank at 
www.katahdintrust.com and follow Katahdin Trust on Facebook, X, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
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Katahdin Trust donates $20,000 to the Town of 
Madawaska. Pictured left to right is Angela Franck, 

Branch Manager and Community Banking OƯicer at 
Katahdin Trust, David Daigle, Town Manager for the 

Town of Madawaska, and Craig Staples, VP, 
Commercial Services OƯicer and Municipal 

Services at Katahdin Trust. 


